Salt Lake County Bicycle Advisory Committee

Executive Committee Minutes from April 15, 2015

Attending: K. Sturgeon, D. Ward, B. Byrne, I. Scharine

6:00pm- Follow up on the Strategic Plan bullet list, inquiry if it has been sent to M. Hillyard and the Mayor's group.

Status of the County GIS project and the projected creation of a digital and eventual paper map. The paper map will require a cartographer to translate the digital data into a format that is printable. Cost would have to be picked up by the County or possibly WFRC could be tapped for funding.

6:25- Reassignment of recipients for the committee email distribution will be changed to include Sturgeon and Byrne, AJ and J. Herbert will be removed. Sturgeon's new email address for use with SLCBAC: kateslcbac@gmail.com.

K. Sturgeon asked that committee members begin to provide reports from their cities and townships concerning any news or bicycle-related developments. This process will be discussed at the next meeting and encouraged as an agenda item moving ahead.
6:47- K. Sturgeon discussed the suggestion of SLCBAC to assist Emigration Canyon cleanup later in the month of April. The event is sponsored by Barbacoa and they cater it and provide supplies. Cycling clubs are encouraged to sign up and send members to perform the cleanup. D. Ward discussed to possibility of tabling an event called "Fire Day" in E.C. where several groups participate in a public outreach and education event at the firehouse. This seems like a more logical event for the committee to participate and Ward will gather more information.

The state of merchandise for the committee is unknown and inventory must be taken. If the funds exist, some should be replenished. I. Scharine will look into this.

Website updates must be requested to update committee member status, post new links, change the slider images and correct spelling and other details. Discussion of SLCBAC opening a Twitter account also is a pursuit the Chair would like considered seriously. Recruitment for the Countywide Active Transportation Network steering committee needs participation form the committee and G. Deneris will be asked to provide more information on that prior to the next meeting.
7:15- Meeting ends.

